
When? 
Tuesday,August 27th - 

Tuesday, September 10th
 

Who? 
Supplies will be donated to the students

at the 
Gra�ton Street Elementary School,

Worcester
 

How YOU Can Help  
Please bring any items to the donation

bins located at any SPS school
 

Any questions, please contact Denise Satterfield at
dsatterfield@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us

 

CRAYONS
EXPO MARKERS
WIDE LINED FILLER
PAPER
PENCILS
COLORED
CONSTRUCTION
PAPER
PENCIL TOP
ERASERS
COLORED MARKERS
HIGHLIGHTERS
(ORANGE, GREEN,
PINK AND YELLOW)
WHITE OUT
TISSUES 
CLOROX WIPES
PENCIL POUCHES

 
AND ANYTHING ELSE

WILL BE USED AND
GREATLY

APPRECIATED!!

Back to School Supply Drive
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August: 14th, 15th, 21st, 22nd, 28th and 29th (Staples)   

Please drop off any supplies or gift cards 
in the donation bins outside Staples.  

Any questions, please contact Denise Satterfield at  

dsatterfield@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us 

11am-4pm

Supplies will be donated to the students 
at the Grafton Street Elementary School, 
Worcester 

September: 2nd, 3rd, 7th, 8th, 9th (Shrewsbury High School Bins) 


